
 

QCT Board Meeting, 30 July 2021: 

Outcomes summary 

At its fifth meeting for the year the Board: 

• further considered the nature of an induction program for the new Board in 2022 
• considered a request from the Department of Education regarding acceptable evidence that 

applications for Permission to Teach under its new ‘Turn to Teaching’ induction program satisfy 
the relevant legislative and policy requirements  

• approved a policy and guideline for use in a pilot of renewal of certification as a Highly 
Accomplished Teacher or Lead Teacher 

• gave approval for a request to be sent to the Minister for authorisation to release QCT-held 
teacher data for the 2021 iteration of the ATWD  

• endorsed a revised 2021 budget for submission to the Minister for approval 
• endorsed a report on the 2021 Board election 
• noted the monthly financial performance report for June 
• noted reports from the Chair and the Director, a report on the GTPA research project supported 

by the QCT, the half-yearly report on the QCT’s compliance management, reports from QCT 
committees, and updates on various other activities and aspects of the QCT’s work. 

-------------------------------------------------ENDS---------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 


